
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Re: Outbreak Management Plan Reminder 
 
We hope you and your families are well and have enjoyed the half term break.  
 
As we return to school, we wanted to remind everyone that the Brighter Futures Learning Partnership Trust 
(BFLPT) Outbreak Management Plan, available on our school website (Covid tab), remains in place should 
Covid-19 cases rise within school.  We work closely with Public Health England (PHE) and would follow 
their advice in the event of an outbreak, in order to keep everyone safe.  Should cases within school 
increase (in line with the BFLPT Outbreak Management Plan and following PHE advice) extra safety 
measures would be introduced.   
 
In the event of a member of a household testing positive, we would expect a child to attend school as 
normal but he/she should take an LFD test daily and take a PCR test. We will continue to keep the local 
situation under close scrutiny, but we are aware of the detrimental impact and the disruption to a child’s 
education when they are not in school. Remote learning is not as effective as face-to-face instruction for 
many children.   A recent Local Authority update is also available (school website-Covid tab) for your 
reference.   
 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

Mrs L Pond 

Headteacher 
 


